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March 6, 2025 
 
Board of Directors 
Eastern Kern APCD 
2700 “M” Street, Suite 302 
Bakersfield, California 93301 
 
 
SUBJECT: DMV Grant Program Road Paving Agreement 03-005-2025 with Laura Greene 
 
Honorable Board: 
 
At the July 25, 2024, Eastern Kern Air Pollution Control District (District) Board meeting, your 
Board approved agreement 07-001-2024 to provide up to $50,000 in DMV Grant funds to Laura 
Greene (Grantee) to pave a dirt section of Bristlecone Drive in Wofford Heights.  Prior to 
executing the agreement, the Grantee contacted the District and requested a different section of 
Bristlecone be paved.  This proposed section still meets program guidelines.  The Grantee has 
also provided all required documentation; therefore, the project remains eligible for funding. 
 
Since agreement 07-001-2024 was not fully executed it will be made void and replaced by 
agreement 03-005-2025.  Agreement 03-005-2025will provide up to $50,000 in DMV Program 
grant funds to pave approximately 7,500 of Bristlecone Drive starting from the existing 
pavement at APN: 083-201-01. 
 
Three copies of the proposed agreement, a copy of which is attached, were sent to the Grantee to 
be approve by signature and are expected to be returned to the District prior to the Board 
Meeting.  If any significant changes are identified by the Grantee, the item will be withdrawn and 
the Agreement will be held to the May 2025, Board Meeting.   
 
IT IS RECOMMENDED your Board approve and authorize Chairman to sign Agreement 03-
005-2025 with Laura Greene to provide DMV Grant funds for the paving of Bristlecone Drive. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary Ray, Jr. 
Air Pollution Control Officer 
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